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About the project   
 
The Queensland Government is investing 
$6.7 million to upgrade the Gooding Drive 
roundabout at Nerang – Broadbeach 
Road. 
 
Contractor, CMC, has started construction 
to improve both the Gooding Drive 
roundabout and Palm Meadows Drive 
intersection. 
 
What to expect 
 
From early August for approximately four 
months, the designated on-road cycle 
lanes on Nerang-Broadbeach Road 
located near the exit and approach to the 
Gooding Drive roundabout will temporarily 
close to facilitate construction (see map 
overleaf).  
 
Please take care when cycling through 
this section, or seek alternative routes 
during this time. All shared paths remain 
in operation.  
 
Once complete, the upgrade will improve 
safety and connectivity for cyclists 
travelling through the roundabout with 
increased lane widths and better 
connections.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Activities on the Nerang-Broadbeach 
Road section will include: 
 

- Line marking and lane realignments 
- Earthworks 
- Guard rail removal 
- Pavement construction 
- Barrier construction 

 
Construction will involve:  
 
• Speed limits will be reduced to 40km/h 

or 60km/h dependent on the level of 
activity and location of the construction 
zone 

• The use of sizeable plant, machinery 
and vehicles  

• Cycle to conditions, allow extra travel 
time and choose alternative routes, if 
possible.  

 
The project team is committed to keeping 
the local cycling community informed 
about works. 

We appreciate your patience during this 
time. If you have any queries or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact our team 
(see overleaf for contact details). 
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Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free SMS or email traffic alert services. 
For more information: 
 
Phone: 1300 187 037* 
Email: GoodingDrive@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
* Check with your service provider for call costs 
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